
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Winter 2024 
Notice to Competitors #1 

Wednesday Afternoon Pursuit Series 
 

The Race Committee has issued a new set of 
Sailing instructions designated V4 and is 
available on the club web site:  
 
https://rycv.com.au/wp-
content/uploads/2024/04/SI-Laura-Gloria-
2024-V4.pdf  
 
This new version includes corrections of 
typographical errors and the requirement for 
crew declarations with a link to the new season 
log in. 
 

 
Andy Warner  
Sailing Manager 
1/05/24 
0950hrs 
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